



**Craigie High School** 

Andrena Waghorn—Head Teacher Garnet Terrace, Dundee, DD4 7QD Tel: (01382) 431111

Email:

cralgie@dundeecity.gov.uk

12 June 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

All Craigie High School S3 pupils will be attending Dundee & Angus College on Monday 19<sup>th</sup> and Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> June 2017. Your son/daughter will be take part in a wide variety of taster sessions to get a better understanding of a day in the life at college. This fantastic opportunity will give them more knowledge of what it is like to attend college and help inform them of course choices for next session when they go in to S4.

All pupils should attend school as normal on both days as they will be taken by bus to D&A College and returned before the end of the school day. Pupils can either take a packed lunch, purchase food form the college canteen or order a snappy snack from school and pick it up on the morning of the event.

If for any reason you do not want your son/daughter to attend these days, please contact the school office on 01382 431111.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Smith

**Business Manager**